
This Week’s Activities 
 

Sunday, June 9 
8:30 a.m. 
9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 
11:00 a.m. 

H.O.P.E. Offering 
Adult Sunday School 
Worship Service, Nursery 
Coffee Fellowship 
Sunday School for All Ages 

Monday, June 10 No Scheduled KirkWood Activities 

Tuesday, June 11  No Scheduled KirkWood Activities 

Wednesday, June 12 
9:00 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 
6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 
7:30 p.m. 

 
Gentle Yoga 
Linus Group 
Worship Band Rehearsals 
Men’s Ensemble Rehearsal 
Women’s Ensemble Rehearsal 

Thursday, June 13 
10:00 a.m. 
4:30 p.m. 
6:30 p.m. 

 
Feeding the Homeless – First Presbyterian Hampton 
Volunteering at THRIVE Food Pantry 
Bible Study – Sweers, Stepping Stones 
 

Friday, June 14 
7:15 a.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Men’s Prayer Group 
Peninsula Pilots Baseball Game 

Saturday, June 15 
 
No Scheduled KirkWood Activities 

Sunday, June 16 
9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 
11:00 a.m.  

 
Worship Service, Nursery 
Coffee Fellowship 
Sunday School for All Ages 

 

 

 

WELCOME 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 

Sunday June 9, 2024 

 
 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 
A Christian Community Growing Together, Knowing, Loving, and 

Serving Christ, to Make Him Known to All 
 

 

CONTACT US 

1209 Hampton Hwy. 

Yorktown, VA  23693 

757-766-0343 (office) 

office@kirkwoodpcusa.org  
 

Pastor Chris Shearer 

pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com 

Please see the full church calendar online. 

mailto:office@kirkwoodpcusa.org
mailto:pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com
https://kirkwoodpcusa.org/events/


Order of Worship 

 
 

 

Welcome Pastor Chris Shearer 

Announcements   

 “They’ll Know We Are Christians by Our Love” 
Mark Hayes 

Albertina Dowe 

Scripture Reading – 1 Peter 2:9-12  

Opening Prayer   

Song “King of My Heart”  

Special Music “Lead On, Good Shepherd” Worship Band 

Welcoming Our Newest Members  

Hymn #306 “Fairest Lord Jesus”  

Children ages 3 – 2nd grade dismissed for Glory Time and Greeting Each Other 

Sermon Our Happy Place (Week 6) 
Outreach and Mission Pastor Chris Shearer 

Congregational Prayer   

Hymn #391 “Take My Life”  

Benediction  Pastor Chris Shearer 

Song “Forever”  

This Week’s Prayer Requests 
 

Linda B. 
Dominique C. 
Jerry D. 
Betty D. 
David and Ruth D. 
Mike M. 
Don N. 
Kim R. 
Pat R. 
Carla R. 
Hans S. 
Donna S. 
Regine T. 
Ada W. 
Pepper W.  

Linda B.’s brother, Dan 
Jerry & Janet D.’s daughter, Jill 
Betty D.’s brother, Thomas 
Betty D.’s sister, Madelyn 
Toni F.’s brother, Jeff 
Al & Candee G.’s son 
Regina H.’s parents 
Cathy H.’s mom, Joyce 
Jeane H.’s husband, Stan 
Art & Jody P.’s daughter, Alise 
Bob & Christine P.’s son, Justin 
Kim R.’s father, Jim 
Tim & Amanda S.’s son, Sam 
Sandy W.’s sister, Sharon 
Robin W.’s parents 
Lisa W.’s mother  

 

 

 
  

Prayer Requests and Special Needs 

Fill out one of the blue prayer cards in the pews and place it in 

the Offerings & Prayer Requests box, call/email the church 

office, or type your prayer request when you Check In online 

and the request will be published in the Monday Memo email. 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=1%20Peter%202%3A9-12&version=NIV


2nd Thursday Free Lunches  

We need volunteers for this KirkWood mission 

opportunity.  Two (2) volunteers are needed from 10am 

– 1pm on the 2nd Thursday of each month.  First 

Hampton supplies all the lunch items.  Volunteers 

assemble bag lunches and hand them out to all who 

stop by.  First Hampton needs our help to keep this 

important event going.  45 to 50 lunches are distributed 

every month!  Contact Arba Williamson (757-344-5588) 

or sign up at rebrand.ly/2ndHamptonlunch. 

 

Today is our collection for HOPE (Helping Other People Eat).  Donations are 

divided between Faith Alive (formerly Youth Challenge), Menchville House 

and Feeding the Children - Congo. 
 

KirkWood Silver will rally for great food and even better fellowship at P.F. 

Chang's in Tech Center on Thursday, June 20th, at 11:30.  The van will go if 

needed.  Contact Bill Gilbert at 757-868-8953 or poqbill@verizon.net.  
 

 

 
This morning’s sanctuary flowers were donated by Pepper & Sandy W. 

To the Glory of God for their Anniversary 

Announcements 
 
Today, we welcome the following new members: 

▪ Stephen and Vangie Cumming (Abigail and Claire) 

▪ Heather Caughorn (Jackson) 

 

 
 
 

Mission Trip: KWPC will be joining First Pres Hampton on a mission trip to 

New Bern, NC. We will leave after service on Sunday, August 4th and return 

the morning of Saturday, August 10th. The cost is $275.00 for meals and 

lodging. We will be staying in the Fuller bunk house which is air conditioned 

and has full facilities. Work will be TBD once we arrive. If you are interested 

in joining us or have any questions, contact Jamie Reno at 757-880-3242 or 

h2orenos@gmail.com. 

GOING, GOING, ALMOST GONE! 
The Stewardship Committee wants to thank all of you 
who have purchased flocking by KirkWood. We will 
end the sale on June 16. We will honor purchases that 
have been made for flockings after that date, but June 
16th is the last day to purchase a flocking. 

Flower Ministry 
Each week, volunteers take the sanctuary flowers and make several small 
arrangements to be taken to the sick and shut in. You can dedicate flowers for a 
special occasion or in memory/honor of someone.  If you would like to donate 
sanctuary flowers, you can sign up  online here (or call/email the office to sign 
up).  Flower arrangements are $35.00 per week.  You can pay online by clicking 
here or send a check with "Flowers" on the memo line. 
 
If you would like to volunteer to make flower arrangements after service on 
Sunday you can sign up at  online by clicking here.  If you are interested in 
visiting our sick and shut in and delivering the small arrangements, please 
contact Bill Gilbert. 
 
 

 

IT'S TIME FOR BASEBALL! 

On Friday, June 21st at 7 p.m., we will be visiting War 

Memorial Stadium in Hampton to see the Peninsula 

Pilots baseball team take on the Tri-City Chili 

Peppers. It’s a great family event with very 

reasonably priced tickets and concessions, and 

parking is free! There is no need to sign up unless you 

would prefer to be chauffeured, in which case, the 

KirkWood van will be available and leaving from the 

KirkWood parking lot at 6 PM.  Van sign-up is in 

Narthex, first come, first served.  Lew Goodman is the 

point of contact if you have any questions. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B49A9A92EA7FD0-46080856-2ndthursday#/
mailto:poqbill@verizon.net
mailto:h2orenos@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050D45ABAA2CA5FE3-kirkwood
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z213/home
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z213/home
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040849A4AB2A1-kirkwood#/

